
 
 

 
 
HAP extends cost-sharing waiver for COVID-19 treatment through 
Dec. 31, 2020 
 
June 26, 2020 
 
 

HAP is waiving member cost-sharing for treatment of COVID-19, which includes 
deductibles, copays and co-insurance associated with treatment for the virus. 
 
This cost-sharing waiver is for inpatient or outpatient treatment from an in-network 
provider. This waiver has been extended and is for services rendered through  
December 31, 2020. 
 
This waiver applies to all fully insured large and small employer groups, Medicare 
Advantage, Medigap, individual, Medicaid and MI Health Link members. 
 
Self-insured employer group customers control their own health benefits and HAP is 
working with these customers to determine how they will cover treatment costs. We will 
advise employees of self-funded employer groups to confirm cost-sharing when seeking 
services.  
 


